
  
  

  

Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime and  

Deputy Commissioner of Metropolitan Police  

Meeting, 7 July 2020  
  

  

  

Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime  

Sir Steve House – Deputy Commissioner  

 

Supported by:   

Diana Luchford – Chief Executive Officer, MOPAC 

Matt Twist – Deputy Assistant Commissioner, Professionalism 

 

 

 

 

1. Stop and Search Incident  

There was a discussion of the stop and search incident on 4 July that had been covered 

in the media and the impact such incidents have on the confidence the black 

community has in policing. 

 

2. Mayor’s Action Plan 

The Deputy Mayor and Deputy Commissioner discussed the Mayor’s Action Plan. 

 

3. Covid-19 

The Deputy Mayor provided an update on issues arising since the changes to the 

Government’s social distancing guidance came into effect on 4 July. 

 

4. HMICFRS Inspection into MPS Response to Henriques Report 

The Deputy Mayor was advised of the changes that the Met had implemented in 

response to recommendations from the HMICFRS’ review of the Met’s response to the 

Henriques report.   
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